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Attendance this week! 

Jade: 94.3 %   Garnet: 98.1 % 

Opal: 97.8%   Crystal: 97.1% 

Onyx: 98.1%     Amethyst: 97.6% 

%  

LET’S CELEBRATE WORKER OF THE WEEK AND THEIR WORK… 

Jamie from Garnet Class Scarlet from Amethyst Class 

Jayden from Jade Class 

Shane-Lee from Onyx Class 

Amelia from Opal Class 
Ollie from Crystal Class 

 

It’s Harvest time… 

 

The children have been working hard learning all about Harvest this week 
in their classes: Jade class have been making hedgehogs with leaves and 
painting prickles with wooden forks, Onyx have created superb Acrostic 
Poems, Crystal Class have written a range of different poems, Garnet 
Class have written Haiku Poems, Opal Class have learnt a poem about a 
seed that has actions and Amethyst have used figurative language in their 
writing and watercolours to create imaginative Harvest paintings. 

Amazing work from everyone! 

 

Cricket 

We are very lucky that after half term, starting on 
Wednesday 4th November children in Onyx, 

Garnet, Crystal and Amethyst are having specialist 
cricket coaching for 6 weeks, with the last session 

on Wednesday 9th December. 

They will need to come to school dressed in their PE 
kits every Wednesday in addition to their normal 

PE days. 

Thank you so very much for all your food 

bank donations! 

 


